
KAREN AUBREY 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

ALSO ADMITTED IN ARIZONA 236 MONTEZUMA TELEPHONE (505) 982-4287 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501 TELEFAX (505) 986-8349 

December 28, 1993 

HAND DELIVERED 

William J. LeMay 
Director, New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
310 Old Santa Fe Trail, Second Floor 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Re: Application of Samedan Oil Corporation for Expansion of the 
Horizontal Limits of the Cline-Tubb Pool and for Special Pool Rules and 
Regulations, Lea County, New Mexico A , ,, -

/ I'd 7 -
Dear Mr. LeMay: 

On behalf of Samedan Oil Corporation, I enclose the above referenced 
application which I request be set for hearing on the Examiner's Docket on January 
20, 1994. 

By copy of this letter and application, sent by Certified Mail, Return Receipt 
Requested, we are notifying all interested parties of their right to appear at the hearing 
and participate in this case, including the right to present evidence either in support of 
or in opposition to the application, and further that failure to appear at the hearing may 
preclude them from any involvement in this case at a later date. 

Pursuant to the Division's Memorandum 2-90, all parties are informed that if 
they intend to appear in this case, then they are requested to file a Pre-Hearing 
Statement with the Division not later than 4:00 p.m. on Friday, January 14, 1993, with 
a copy to the undersigned. 

ka/mm 
enclosure 
xc: By Certified Mail: All Parties listed in Paragraph 9 of the Application 

Dave Smith Samedan Oil Corporation 
SPR1213.593 



STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

DIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

BRUCE KING 
GOVERNOR 

POST OFFICE BOX 2088 
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504 
(505) 827-5800 ANITA LOCKWOOD 

CABINET SECRETARY 

January 24, 1994 

Karen Aubrey 
Attorney At Law 
236 Montezuma 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

RE: CASE NO. 10893 
ORDER NO. R-10052 

Dear Madam: 

Enclosed herewith are two copies of the above-referenced Division order recently entered in the 
subject case. 

Sincerely, 

Sally E/Martinez C 
Administrative Secretary 

cc: BLM - Carlsbad 


